## ATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF JAPANESE CANADIANS

National Executive Office: 735 Ash Street, Winnipeg, Manitoba R3N 0R5

March 24, 1935

COPY

Rits Inouye, President Toronto JCCA P.O. 3ox 333, Stn. K Toronto, Ont. M4P 2G7

Dear Rits:

I received your letter of March 4 advising me that the Constitution Committee was dissolved as of February 14, 1935.

I wish to elaborate on the matters discussed in your letter.

First, I feel that the task of the Constitution Committee was not complete as I thought that once the revised draft, based on the input of Council, was assembled by Ms. Connie Sugiyama that your committee would review the draft for final recommendations to Council.

Secondly, the Committee does not have the perogative to dissolve itself. Only National Council has this power. If members do not wish to continue, then you as chairperson can appoint others to the committee or ask the NEO to take on this responsibility.

I wish to thank the members of the Constitution Committee for their input and contribution and ask that you share the above organizational procedure with them. I await your direction concerning the future of the Constitution Committee members.

Sincerely jours,

Arthur Miki Prosident

## ATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF JAPANESE CANADIANS

National Executive Office: 735 Ash Street, Winnipeg, Manitoba R3N 0R5

March 24, 1935

COPY

Rits Inouye, President Toronto JOCA P.O. 3ox 333, Stn. K Toronto, Ont. M4P 237

Dear Rits:

I received your letter of March 4 advising me that the Constitution Committee was dissolved as of February 14, 1935.

I wish to elaborate on the matters discussed in your letter.

First, I feel that the task of the Constitution Committee was not complete as I thought that once the revised draft, based on the input of Council, was assembled by Ms. Connie Sugiyama that your committee would review the draft for final recommendations to Council.

Secondly, the Committee does not have the parogative to dissolve itself. Only National Council has this power. If memoers do not wish to continue, then you as chairperson can appoint others to the committee or ask the NEC to take on this responsibility.

I wish to thank the members of the Constitution Committee for their input and contribution and ask that you share the above organizational procedure with them. I await your direction concerning the future of the Constitution Committee sembers.

Sincerely ours.

Arthur Miki Prosident